
Subject: Proposal for Pet Policy 

Consideration on Cruises 

Dear [Cruise Line Representative's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am a frequent cruiser with 

[Cruise Line Name]. I am writing to discuss the current pet policy and propose a consideration 

for allowing pets on board. 

As a dedicated pet owner, I believe many customers would greatly appreciate the opportunity to 

travel with their fur babies, enhancing the overall cruising experience. I would like to suggest the 

following points for consideration: 

• Establish designated pet-friendly areas on deck to ensure comfort for both passengers and 

their pets. 

• Implement specific guidelines to guarantee safety and hygiene, including restrictions on 

certain breeds and requirements for vaccinations. 

• Introduce pet-friendly cabins that are equipped with amenities for pet comfort. 

Given the growing trend of pet ownership, I genuinely believe that adjusting the pet policy could 

attract a new demographic of pet lovers who wish to enjoy a cruise vacation without separation 

from their companions. 

I would be grateful for the opportunity to discuss this proposal further and explore potential 

implementation strategies. Thank you for considering this suggestion. I look forward to hearing 

from you soon. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


